
July 11th, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

The regular Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee (BPAC) meeting scheduled for July 16, 2024, 

has been cancelled. Instead, members of BPAC will have an information table and bike valet set up at 

Tuesday Night Blues near the pavilion in Owen Park, 501 1st Avenue, Eau Claire, beginning at 6 p.m. 

This gathering is for outreach and informational purposes only; no official business will take place. 

 

For more information, please contact Assistant Planner, Katrina Berg at 715-839-4914. 

 

This notice is given in accordance with the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the Wisconsin 

Statutes. 

 

Notice is hereby given that members of the Eau Claire Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee may 

be present at the foregoing meeting to gather information about a subject over which they have advisory 

responsibility.  This may constitute a meeting of the Eau Claire Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory 

Committee pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 173 Wis.2d 553, 494 N.W.2d 408 

(1993) and must be noticed as such, although the Committee will not take any formal action at this 

meeting. 

 

 


